
PUBLIC QUESTIONS TO COUNCIL – 16 JULY 2010 

 

16 July 2010/R Steeds    

Question from Mr R Steeds, Bringsty 
 
5 Many folk have written numerous letters to Herefordshire Council staff concerning 

Bromyard Downs Management; planning applications for Olivers Field, Clatter Park 
and Slipstone Workshop; and breaches of the code of conduct associated with 
SCO916 few have been acknowledged and none that I am aware of has received a 
considered response. 

 
 Is this acceptable for an organisation whose leader is paid more than the Prime 

Minister and what is the Herefordshire Council policy on responding to 
correspondence? 

 


